
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Branndon D. Jackson 

Chair, Board of Education 

Sasscer Administration Building 

14201 School Lane 

Upper Marlboro, MD  20772 

 

Dear Chair Jackson: 

 

In response to your and Interim Superintendent Joseph’s letter dated August 27, 2025, the 

Prince George’s County Council hereby approves the Board of Education’s FY 2026 Budget 

Reconciliation. The reconciliation is an increase of $57,076,182, or 2%, over the FY 2025 County 

Council’s Approved Operating Budget and an increase of $10,070,251, or 0.3%, over the County 

Council’s Approved FY 2026 Operating Budget. The County Contribution remains constant at 

$969,590,100. 

 

Subsequent to the Council’s approval of the budget, $4,173,774 was reduced in Federal 

revenue categories. Additionally, the State contribution increased by $14,244,027, resulting in a 

net increase of $10,070,251. 

 

The revised approved Board of Education FY 2026 Operating budget will total 

$2,960,705,651. Exhibits A and B show the total budget by revenue and expenditure categories. 

 

The County Council remains committed to working with the Board of Education to further 

enhance the performance and effectiveness of Prince George’s County Public Schools. Please do 

not hesitate to contact my office if I can provide any additional assistance. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Edward P. Burroughs III 

Chair 

Prince George’s County Council 

  



 
 

 


